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Please ensure you let us know if 

your child is attending any extra-

curricular clubs or is not at school. 

It is crucial you inform us if your 

child is NOT attending Fusion. 

 

Keeping in touch 

There are lots of ways for 

us to keep in touch.  

Website: See below 

Facebook: Search for 

Fusion Childcare Services 

By phone:  

Abby/Becca 07796000413 

Tracy: 07879811927 

E-mail-

admin@fusionchildcareserv

ices.co.uk 

In person! We will always 

make time to speak to you 

at club!  

 

 

       “BEST 
CHILDCARE 

PROVIDER”        

Tracy, Abby and Becca went to 
the ‘Raring2go’ Awards evening 

Tuesday 16th October and we 
won!!  

What a fantastic achievement 
and we are overwhelmed. A big 

thank you ro all that voted for us 

 

 Invoicing 

Please ensure that each 

payment has your family 

reference number on ie 

“Wilkins 007”. A gentle 

reminder that invoices are on 

the 5th of the month, in 

advance, ie October 2019 

invoice is due 5th October 2019. 

Please ensure payment is made 

on the 5th of the month.   
Charge for last day of term. 

Don’t forget Fusion will open at 2pm. If your 

child/ren attends on this day then you will 

automatically be invoiced additionally for the 

extra 1hr 15 mins in accordance with our 

Sessional Policy. 

DEBEE LEAVING 
We said a fond farewell to Debee, Fusion’s 

Cook. Debee is off to pursue a café career 

Thank you for all the yummy food over the 

years, we will all miss you lots. Wishing you 

the best of luck! 

“Don’t forget that now 

the clocks have gone 

back the nights are 

getting darker. We will 

still be going outside 

but using torches as 

well as hi-vis jackets. 

 

Please be careful 

driving up Dark lane 

and be courteous of 

other drivers. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHILDREN IN NEED! 
If you would like to book in for an 

extra session please let us know but 

spaces are limited. 
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Procedure. Procedure.  

OCTOBER…What have we been up too at Fusion? 
 

 

 

 

Rosh Hashanah 

Mental Health Week 

Wellbeing Week 

Black History Month 

Halloween 

Diwali 

World Smile Day 

Rosh Hashanah 

Mental Health Week 

Wellbeing Week 

Black History Month 

Halloween 

Diwali 

World Smile Day 

FUSION IN SIGN LANGUAGE 

HAVE A FAB HALF TERM, 

FROM ALL AT FUSION 


